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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

KS2 Swimming 
 
Some of you may already be aware that Wellington Sports Centre have secured grant funding 
of for a refurbishment works which are expected to last around ten months. Although the 
centre will not close entirely, there will be unavoidable disruption until the project completes 
next summer. The swimming pool will unfortunately be shut for the duration of the work. 
Therefore, this means that we will not be able to provide swimming lessons this year.  
 
Year 5 parents, please be aware that 16th October (today) will be your child’s last swimming 
lesson and you will be reimbursed for the fees paid from October half term to Christmas.  
 
We would like to thank Wellington Sports Centre for providing our swimming lessons, and look 
forward to returning in September 2024. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Hill 
PE & Sport Coordinator 
 
 
 
 
 
 


